
Our popular Quiz Evening.  

Friday, 1st November  

7.15 for 7.30 prompt start 

To be held in 

Dronfield Civic Hall 

£10 per team of 4 

Pie & peas & dessert £12.50 pp 

A bar will be available 

The Sindelfingen Straβenfest 

was held over the weekend 20-

23rd June.  The proceedings 

started with a welcome party on 

the Thursday evening in the 

Stadthalle.  The Dronfield stall 

was set up ready to sell the 

marmalade, tea, ginger biscuits, 

shortbread and china mugs 

transported by car from Dron-

field. Gin & tonics were also 

sold.  Although Saturday after-

noon was wet the rest of the 

weekend was dry. The eight 

members of the DTFF including 

our Town Mayor and her hus-

band manned the stall over the 

weekend helped by members of 

Sindelfingen’s ISPAS.  Every-

thing was sold raising money for 

future projects.  Visitors had 

their photos with the cardboard 

cutout of King Charles raising 

£40 for Ashgate Hospice.   

Why not join us next year! 

2024:A busy year for Twinning 

                  Dates for your diary 2024 

Transport to and from Dronfield by 

coach to the airport. 

£350 pp including deposit due 

before August 1st.  BACs transfer 

preferred 

Dronfield Town Twinning Feder-

ation     Sort Code: 23 05 80 

               Acct. No. 41034475 

Meeting for all participants Wed. 

21st August at Gosforth Lodge      

7 for 7.30. 

Newsletter  :  July 2024 

Dronfield Town Twinning 
Federation 

Web: dronfieldtowntwinning.blogspot.co.uk 

Visit us on Facebook   Call us - 07564033780  

E mail : dronfield.town.twinning@gmail.com 

Citizens’ Visit to Germany 

Thursday 19th September —

Monday 23rd September 2024 

Evening food included 

 

Approx. costs per person 

Flight £280, Coach £70  (£350) 

Hotel B&B Double €95 per night 

Hotel B&B Single €87 per night 

Additional costs: own lunches 

Badminton  

The annual 3-way badminton 

tournament involving Dronfield, 

Sindelfingen and Schaffhausen

(CH) is being held from Thursday 

1st-Sunday 4th May 2025.  We 

are looking for people to host 

some of the players.  Various 

events over the weekend are at 

the planning stage to which hosts 

are invited.  If you are interested 

in hosting please e mail our chair-

man david.goat@gmail.com or 

phone 07739 013531, 
 

Sad news 

Many of you may remember  

Bernie Charlesworth, long-serving 

past Chairman of DTFF who died 

earlier this year. He is well-

remembered here in Dronfield 

and by many in Sindelfingen.  Our 

condolences to Olive and the 

family. 


